57TH b
FHEA ANNUAL =g/
MEETING AND
TRADE SHOW

October 7-9, 2019

FHEA Golf Tournament
October 6, 2019

It's been brought to our attention that many of you have been contacted by companies
claiming to represent us and wanting to book hotel rooms for you in October.

These companies are scams! Please beware if you are called and do NOT reserve
rooms. If you get the company name and email/phone number, let us know and we will
send a cease and desist.

Rooms are available for our attendees at the Caribe Royale. For reservations, click here
or call 888-258-7501. Be sure to mention that you are with the Florida Healthcare
Engineering Association.

If there’s anything else you need, please let us know.

Thank you,
FHEA
813-775-6416



https://cariberoyale.reztrip.com/ext/promoRate?property=1515&mode=b&pm=true&sr=446383&vr=3

